6™ September 2011

Dan Hudson

Development Strategy Manager
SLDC Planning Office

South Lakeland House

Lower Street

Kendal LA9 4DL

Dear Sirs,

Re: Land Allocations — Proposed RN 302

[ am writing to object to the amended proposal of RN 302.

The development of this land will disturb the local wild life, crested newts, buzzards, field mice
etc,.

As the site is elevated the appearance of Kendal will change and become urban instead of rural, and
views across the town will only consist of housing developments other than Castle Hill.

This land is extremely useful to hold back rainfall so that the Stock Beck system does not become
over loaded.

The problems associated with R121M will be made more acute with the addition of this area to the
development.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Waterton, (Mrs)




